
Cyberbullying: Kids Being Kids
or

21st Century Youth Crisis?

You are invited to an interactive community conversation!

Free pasta dinner provided by Scarpelli’s
Childcare available for children ages 10 and under

Transportation available upon request

Register by April 22, 2014 
Online at northwestunitedway.org

or call
Cheryl Corey  860-489-4131

or
** Email: cheryl@northwestunitedway.org
** *Notify Cheryl of any special needs **

All community members are welcome, including students in grades 6 -12

How do we address the issue of cyberbullying in the school and 
community and work with families to create an emotionally and 

physically safer environment for our youth?

Tuesday, April 29, 2014 from 5:00-8:30 PM
Torrington High School Cafeteria

50 Major Besse Drive, Torrington, CT


